
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If Regional employees need access to these clips, please contact 
your Regional Communications Manager (NWRO – Tom Decker; NCRO – Megan Lehman; NERO – 
Colleen Connolly; SERO – Stephanie Berardi; SCRO – John Repetz; SWRO – Lauren Camarda). If Central 
Office staff (and others outside of DEP) need access to these clips, please email me at kedeibert@pa.gov  
 
 
Mentions 
 
PA Environment Digest Blog: DEP To Hold Jan. 29 Hearing On Title V-RACT 3 Air Quality Permit For 
Wheatland Tube LLC Plant In Hermitage, Mercer County 
https://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2024/12/dep-to-hold-jan-29-hearing-on-title-v.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: 2025 Stories of the Year: Developers pull plug on Encina project 
https://dailyitem-
cnhi.newsmemory.com/?token=085e351e89fc28d022a2793e256e65ea_67740741_1406033&selDate=2
0241231&goTo=A001&artid=8 
 
 
Climate Change 
 
Allegheny Front: A new book provides hope for restoring the atmosphere from climate pollution 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/a-new-book-provides-hope-for-restoring-the-atmosphere-from-
climate-pollution/ 
 
WHYY: This was one of Philly’s warmest years on record, again 
https://whyy.org/articles/philadelphia-2024-warm-year-climate-change/ 
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Book of List images: Phipps Conservatory and Botanical Gardens grows under 
glass 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2024/12/30/phipps-conservancy-images.html 
 
Herald-Standard: Independence Conservancy on a mission to improve the environment 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/editors_pick/2024/dec/31/independence-conservancy-on-a-mission-
to-improve-the-environment/ 
 
Daily Local: Tom Tatum Outdoors: An Outdoorsy Look Ahead to 2025 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2024/12/30/tom-tatum-outdoors-an-outdoorsy-look-ahead-to-2025/ 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Four local municipalities recently received state grants for park projects 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/dcnr-awards-grants-to-municipalities-in-cumberland-
county/article_d85f3222-c46d-11ef-88eb-7bf9f9f0d2de.html#tracking-source=mp-news 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Game Commission explains death of geese 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/community/game-commission-explains-death-of-
geese/article_42bd2b38-c6d0-11ef-a311-b7f3e6e3f968.html 
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Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Benton Dam ready for swimmers in 2025 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/123124/page/3/story/benton-dam-ready-for-swimmers-
in-2025 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Plan targets Sponsler Park 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/122924/page/1/story/plan-targets-sponsler-park 
 
 
Energy 
 
Times Observer: Shapiro files suit over high energy costs 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2024/12/shapiro-files-suit-over-high-energy-costs/ 
 
Meadville Tribune: Shapiro files complaint against power grid, warns of potential $20B cost to 
consumers 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/shapiro-files-complaint-against-power-grid-warns-of-
potential-20b-cost-to-consumers/article_dc7c2ff0-c705-11ef-b4b9-7768d9fbf0bf.html 
 
Sharon Herald: Shapiro files complaint against power grid, warns of potential $20B cost to consumers 
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/shapiro-files-complaint-against-power-grid-warns-of-potential-
20b-cost-to-consumers/article_bdbb1193-1dd5-588c-8972-f2ee990360c6.html 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Shapiro administration files complaint against electrical power grid coordinator 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-state/2024/12/30/shapiro-pjm-utility-
ferc/stories/202412300062 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Dave McCormick, Pennsylvania’s newest voice in U.S. Senate, poised to focus 
on Trump tax cuts, economy, energy 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-state/2024/12/31/dave-mccormick-pennsylvania-s-
newest-voice-in-u-s-senate-poised-to-focus-on-trum/stories/202412300055 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Book of List images: The National Aviary soars on the North Side 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2024/12/30/national-aviary-images.html 
 
WESA: In Sweden, broad consensus on climate action spurs an energy transition in manufacturing 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2024-12-31/sweden-climate-change-hydrogen-energy-
transition-manufacturing 
 
WHYY: Cyberattacks are on the rise. Can critical infrastructure weather a ‘perfect storm’? 
https://whyy.org/articles/cyberattacks-public-infrastructure/ 
 
 
Mining 
 
LehighValleyNews: Body found in underground quarry in Lehigh County, coroner says 
https://www.lehighvalleynews.com/lehigh-county/body-found-in-underground-quarry-in-lehigh-county-
coroner-says 
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Oil and Gas 
 
KDKA: Plum man arrested on charges of trying to blow up his own house 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/plum-man-arrested-on-charges-of-trying-to-blow-up-his-
own-house/ 
 
PublicSource: Scrutiny of EQT fracking likely to shift in 2025 
https://www.publicsource.org/pittsburgh-natural-gas-producer-eqt-fracking-shift-2025/ 
 
Tribune Review: Plum homeowner accused of trying to blow up his house with natural gas is jailed 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/plum-homeowner-accused-of-trying-to-blow-up-his-
house-with-natural-gas-is-jailed/ 
 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Jimmy Carter offered calm to Pennsylvanians after Three Mile Island partial 
meltdown 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2024/12/30/jimmy-carter-pennsylvanians-three-mile-island-
partial-meltdown/ 
 
 
Waste 
 
Daily Local: Developers of waste processing facility plan in Berks to hold information session 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2024/12/30/developers-of-waste-processing-facility-plan-in-berks-to-hold-
information-session/ 
 
FOX43: Recycle your Christmas tree into a tasty snack for goats in York County 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/york-county/goats-post-christmas-treats-old-trees-york-
county/521-f2164a87-528a-4cec-9085-51fefa9b2472 
 
 
Water 
 
WESA: Looking back on the Safe Drinking Water Act as it turns 50 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2024-12-31/safe-drinking-water-act-turns-50 
 
Delaware Currents: Guest editorial: It’s not just leaks being bypassed in the Delaware Aqueduct 
https://delawarecurrents.org/2024/12/30/delaware-aqueduct/ 
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Beaver County Times: Little Sewickley Creek Road closed in Sewickley until further notice 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/local/2024/12/30/little-sewickley-creek-road-closed-in-
sewickley-by-landslide-allegheny-county/77319074007/ 
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Daily American: Brush Creek bridge temporarily closed 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/news/local/2024/12/30/brush-creek-bridge-temporarily-closed-
somerset-county/77318294007/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: Strong winds knock down trees, down power lines in southwestern Pennsylvania 
https://www.observer-reporter.com/uncategorized/2024/dec/31/strong-winds-knock-down-trees-
down-power-lines-in-southwestern-pennsylvania/ 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Airport seeks funds to lay groundwork for regional jet hangar, 'innovation' center 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/airport-seeks-funds-to-lay-groundwork-for-regional-jet-hangar-
innovation-center/article_0befde12-c6c0-11ef-9ecc-e7123c949ad5.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Wabtec completes $69M acquisition of local industrial heating company 
Bloom Engineering 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/inno/stories/news/2024/12/30/wabtec-completes-69m-
acquisition-bloom.html 
 
WPXI: Duquesne Light Company estimates all impacted services will be restored by Jan. 1 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/over-50k-people-without-power-strong-winds-hit-western-
pa/BIZJ44SFVJH45F7MAP6G5PBWCI/ 
 
WESA: Jimmy Carter offered calm to Pennsylvanians after Three Mile Island partial meltdown 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2024-12-31/jimmy-carter-pennsylvania-three-mile-island 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Proposed building site for new Carlisle school could affect reforestation effort 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/education/proposed-school-site-carlisle-may-affect-reforestation-
effort/article_548d3818-c247-11ef-98ce-d3c997c97d2b.html 
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